

Date:

1 MAY 2012

Mr Theo Marinis Director and Financial Strategist Marinis Financial Group 67 Kensington Road KENSINGTON 5067

Dear Mr Marinis

Thank you for your letter regarding excess contribution tax on superannuation.

I have written to the Minister for Superannuation, the Hon Bill Shorten MP, to pass on your concerns. I will contact you again once I have received a response.

In the mean time please feel free to contact me if I can be of assistance with this or any other federal issue.

Yours sincerely

Kate Ellis MP

Federal Member for Adelaide